Mt. Harrison—Incentives—2017-18

Mt. Harrison High School would like to continue rewarded students for good attendance and grades. We were
able to recognized 35 students last year for attendance and good grades. Student names were drawn for the
prizes. Each quarter one student was drawn from only those with perfect attendance. They received an Ipad
Mini. Names of students who had perfect attendance for two week increments were entered in drawings for gift
cards/certificates and other prizes. Names of students who were honor students were also drawn for gift
cards/certificates. We gave out a few candy bars as well. The Ipad Minis were purchased with incentive money
from the district and other prizes were purchased with SIG money.

Last year the school board was gracious enough to give Mt. Harrison High School $ 1000.00 for attendance
incentives. We are requesting the same amount again this year. We would like to continue using incentives to
have a positive effect on our students. We will continue to do what we did last year withsome opportunity for
more immediate rewards. We appreciate your consideraton.

Thanks, Kelly



